
Getting things done – Osborne Place
#dundeewestend

Following residents’ complaints to me about a series of potholes in Osborne
Place, I brought this to the attention of the council’s Roads Maintenance
Partnership and have been updated as follows :

“An order has … been raised for potholes in Osborne Place with a timescale
for repair of approximately one week.”
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